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HOUSING AND D EVELO Pr.~ ENT AD r-.fn; lSTRA TlON 
DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS 

DEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM DATE: Septet1ber 18, 1970 
GU 

TO: Borough Superintendents 

FROM: Thorras V. Burke,P.E., Director of Operations 

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Demoli tiori Docket Sheets to Boiler Di vision 

The boiler division is presently reviewing its pending 
violations files so as to reduce the current backlog. In many 
instances, the violations should be dismissed since the build­
ings have been demolished.· In order to assist the boiler divi­
sion in its review program, the follo\'tlng procedure shall be 
followed: 

1. The Chief Inspector of the boiler division will contact 
the Borough Superintendent and request that the demolition 
docke~ sheets (original copy) for specified years be for­
warded to his office. 

2. The Borough Superintendent ,-,ill arrange to have the docket 
sheets delivered to the boiler division the next work day 

a following the date of request. The docket sheets ""Vtlll be 
• deliv ·ed by the messenger to the office of the Chief In­

spector - boiler division where a receipt will be issued 
to be returned to the Borough Superintendent. 

3. After review by the boiler division, the Borough Superin­
tendent ,iill be notified to have his messenger pick up the 
docket sheets for return to the borough office. 

4. The boiler division will retain the docket sheets for a 
minimum amount of time. If the boiler division is unable 
to return the docket sheets to the borough by the fourth 
working day after receiving them, the Borough Superinten­
dent will be notified of the delay and the reasons for 
such delay. A memorandum explaining the reasons for the 
delay will be im.~ediately forwarded to the Director of 
Operations. 

TVB/JTW/sl 

cc: Exec. Staff 

~,~-✓/1~ /4,·-.rcL 
Thorr~s V. Burke,P.E. 
Director of Operations 

- Ch. Insp.-~oiler Division P. Dillon 
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